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04 January 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 
 

Re: Reminder for Young Voices – Monday 9th January 2023 
 
 
As this event is fast approaching, please see below a reminder of what the children will need to 
bring on the day. 
 
Children must bring to school plain, white T-shirt and black trousers or leggings to change into. 
It is important that T-Shirts do not have any logos or illustrations on them. 
 
They will also need to have a packed lunch and dinner with them in an easy to carry bag, with 
their water bottle. 
 
We aim to leave at 12 noon and return by 10 pm. Children will be collected from school as 
normal. 
 
Thank you for your support and assistance. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Marnie Simmons 
Music Co-ordinator 

 
 


